
7/27/04 

Cindy, 

Thanks for the pictures and the check. And the offer to peddle my 

pictures. I've been thinking a lot about trying to sell them. Maybe I 

could put displays in the Barden fruit stands. I've got all my "arty" 

photos in one book. I'll bring it home and have you help pick out which 

ones might sell. 

Carol and I were in Ludington again last weekend with 2 of our 

grandchildren, ages 10 and 12. We rode go-carts, paddled a paddleboat 

in Lake Hamlin, played shuffleboard, and swam in the mouth of the river 

at the State Park. I snorkled there and saw lots of fish. 

Steve 


